
Email from Tom Warne regarding MGD-19-01 – Aspire 2 received on April 25, 2019 

 

>>> Donald Semro-Tom Warne <jlinvestments@aol.com> 04/24/2019 5:03 PM >>> 
 
Carolyn, 
Due to my absence for the subject meeting I request you read into the record the following. 
 
I feel the South facade of the subject project be detailed in many ways with thought and considerations as if it is the 
front of the building (East facade). I bring this thought forward as the South facade of Aspire II will directly face the 
new Graduate Hotel, the new Public Plaza located between the Hotel and Louise Foucar Marshall building, and the 
North facade of the Louise Foucar Marshall building. The heavy pedestrian traffic and those participating in activities 
in the Plaza, the inhabitants of the Hotel including the "Roof Top Bar and Restaurant", and the Northern portion of 
the Marshall Building northern view will be directly affected by the architecture vocabulary of the Southern facade of 
Aspire II. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tom Warne 
 


